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Dear Bulldog Families,

Welcome back to a new school year! | hope you have had a restful and enjoyable summer. Our
faculty, staff, and administrators are looking forward to seeing students very soon. This year, we
will work to uphold our tradition of Excellence at KE and focus on continuing to make our school
community a great place to be. As we look forward to a great year, please see below for
everything you need to know as we get started.

Go Bulldogs!

Trevor Brown

Principal, Kenmore East High School

Upcoming events

August 30, 2023 - New Student Orientation - see information here
September 5 - First Student Day

September 12 - PTSA meeting 6 PM

September 13 - Open House 5:30-7:30

September 22 - Homecoming Game @ Adams Field 7 PM
September 23 - Homecoming Dance 7-10 @ Kenmore East
October 6 - Early Dismissal Drill

District and school calendars



https://www.ktufsd.org/cms/lib/NY19000262/Centricity/Domain/254/2023_8th%20Grade_New%20Student%20Orientation%20Letter.pdf
https://www.ktufsd.org/domain/2010

Student Schedules/Counseling Center

Schedules are now available on Infinite Campus. It can be accessed using their web
access or phone app. If you need help accessing Infinite Campus see the links below.

Students should look for an email from the counselors with specific information. If there is
an error in your schedule, students will be directed to fill out a Google form. There will be

no schedule changes for teacher requests, lunch periods or requests to drop/add courses.

BOCES classes will start on September 5th.

Technology

Welcome to Canvas LMS! This year, all student’s classes in grades 8-12 will
transition to the Canvas Learning Management System (LMS). Canvas will be
your one-stop shop for viewing your student’s progress and assignments,
streamlining communication about coursework, and extending learning beyond
the school day. To gain access to Canvas, you must already have an Infinite
Campus Portal account. Your username will be the same for Infinite Campus
and Canvas. Directions on how to access Canvas and set up the Canvas Parent
Mobile App are available on our district website or by scanning the QR code to
the right. A brief Canvas presentation and opportunity to ask questions will also
be available at New Student Orientation.

School Safety

All visitors must enter the school through the Single Point of Entry (SPOE) which is Door 1 on
Fries Rd.

e The Raptor System and our visitor procedures will require all school visitors to
provide a valid, government-issued ID. This system is designed to better protect our
students, staff and visitors.

e All visitors who are approved to enter the building during school hours will be issued a
visitor pass, which must be displayed at all times while in the building.

e Upon completion of the visit, the visitor must check out with and exit the building through
the SPOE.

Please see our Eamily Safety Brochure for information about our protocols as well as what you
can do before, during, and after emergency situations. Let’s all work to keep Kenmore East
safe and prepared!


https://www.ktufsd.org/Page/20081
https://drive.google.com/file/d/16MeCOp9kvM87xWGlJ_8WywkbhocJMLlx/view

Code of Conduct

Our District Code of Conduct can be found here. More information can be located in our Code
of Conduct Information for Families or Code of Conduct Abbreviated Version for Students.

Survey

We want your feedback on the issues that matter to you. Please scan the QR Code below or go to
https://tinyurl.com/3kjx3rz5 to sign up.

Please use the school ID 869422 when prompted to join the school.
If you have children who attend different schools, you will have the option of adding other school’s
codes to your account using the + sign and “join another school.”
Construction Updates
It was a light year for construction updates since we hosted summer school. The big news is

that our library will soon be air conditioned. Summer of 2024 will be the time for some major
updates, stay tuned in Spring for final details.

Please see these updates from our Office of Accountability which includes information on
updating addresses, logging into Infinite Campus, bus information, and attendance.

Please see our district’'s Back to School Toolkit for other frequently asked questions including
information about transportation, free and reduced lunches, and accessing Infinite Campus.



https://drive.google.com/file/d/16HRQBGPFagJjbAWEVV-nW4cEI0fbIw40/view
https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/1KlMjPsRwP8uZnfHbbgQTIyDuBZnJeBYgzXYXxv9anbg/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/1KlMjPsRwP8uZnfHbbgQTIyDuBZnJeBYgzXYXxv9anbg/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/17P0xTsjoZ0rbbY-QScLaXWR6Z1DZIXaPr66wWs3hBzs/edit?usp=sharing
https://tinyurl.com/3kjx3rz5
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1thovnKEthuZeQeXbSLuW38MZVc6y7BXe/view
https://www.ktufsd.org/back2school

